
Olentangy Lady Braves Soccer Booster Minutes 

March 9, 2016 

Call to Order—Sign in sheet 

Mark and Christine Scott, Jodi Zellers, Al Riesterer, Ron Walker, Scott and Angela Stalter, Shivani Kumar, 

Kathy Richards, Kim Markel, Theresa Wilt, Jim and Gina DiMarzo 

Approval of Last Month Minutes 

Update from OAB meeting-March 14 

 

Officers Report 

 President-Chris Garner 

 Vice President-Chris Hoeppner 

 Treasurer-Amy and Rick Dunlop 

 Secretary-Christy Zahner 

 

Coach-Megan Kirsten and Coach Earl 

 Updates/Announcements 

 Requests/Recommendations 

Old Business 

 Middle School Dance-This was advertised on list serve, but not parent e mails( Birkshire Bulletin) 

at any of the middle schools. Middle schools were contacted Friday, March 11 to be added in 

these e mails. Kona Ice will be there and donating 25% of sales to Lady Braves.  Players are still 

needed to chaperon and must sign up on sign up genius to receive service hours. All players are 

expected to be there.  

 Kids Camp with boys soccer-Sponsor names are being removed from Kids Camp shirts. 

 Summer 3v3 update-Facilities have been reserved for June 25. Kona Ice will donate 25% of sales 

to Lady Braves. Volunteers are still needed and can sign up on the sign up  genius. A planning 

meeting will be held on Monday, March 21. 

 Chipotle fundraiser on Feb 18-$450 



 Spring Informational Meeting-We had a great turnout for this and many 8th graders have already 

registered. 

New Business 

 Uniforms/Equipment/T Shirts for tournament-We are getting estimates for tournament t shirts. 

Requests for no black t shirts as they were too hot. Numbers are not needed on the back. Need 

to be ordered 3 weeks before the tournament. No new uniforms are needed, but we will be 

ordering replacement bags. Checking on Adidas lifetime guarantee. 

 Fundraising/Sponsors- Letter has been updated and will be e mailed. Please forward to any 

companies who would be interested in sponsoring Olentangy Lady Braves Soccer.  This is our 

biggest fundraising source! 

 Swag Bags to Players-All players will be getting a new warm up shirt and practice shirts this year. 

Leadership Council will give ideas on what else will go in these. 

Any Other Business/Adjournment 

Next Booster meeting is April 13 at 7:00 in the OHS Library 


